LTWC opening doors to public
for 1 day

Aug. 4 from 10am-4pm is the annual open house at Lake Tahoe
Wildlife Care.

This is the one opportunity of the year the public is allowed
to pass beyond the fenced area to see the cages and animals
that are in rehabilitation.

Retail wear is available to buy.

LTWC is at 1485 Cherry Hills Circle off of Elks Club Drive on
the South Shore of El Dorado County.
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